August 11, 1976

Mzr. Robert Moxrton

Harry N Abrams Inc
New York NY

Gentlemen:

Our friends at Knopf have suggested that you
might be interested in the enclosed material
on the Towers in Watts of Simon Rodia.

We hope you will like it.
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Mae Babitz, Archivist, Rodia Towere Committee

Jean Morgan, Docent

1955 N Wilton Pl
Los Angeles Ca 90068
Aug 10 1976



